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Posted by Jerrod Harden on Wed, 18 Jun 2003 01:00:50 GMT
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Hi Guys! Long story, but this is my first post in quite a while. I've recently been through a split of a
five year relationship, moved to  a new town, and am currently in the process of selling my old
home. The good news is that I can now actually have audio equipment inside the house and not
just a project in the garage! I've recently completed my Studio 2 Pi towers in two tone cherry
cabinetry. The front baffle is natural, while the remaining sides are finished in Washington Cherry.
The tops and bottoms are 7/8" glued up solid cherry like we use on our tables, desks, cabinets,
etc. I'm happy with the finished product and learned a lot in the process, audio cabinetry is
certainly a lot different game than hardwood furniture! I intend to post some photos soon. They
sound better than I could have imagined, perhaps my obsessive, compulsive speaker building
tactics along with Waynes great implementation of speaker drivers has paid off. It's been a fun
project that's taken way longer than necessary, but that's the way things go sometimes. I'm
looking forward to working on my "big" speakers with dual 2226J's, 511's and 902's! Also very
excited to participate on the forum again. Take care!  JerrodP.S.  I am now using a new email
address which is: jerrod_harden@yahoo.com
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